
For students: 
- Courses in the second semester, especially General Education subjects, will have a better 
balance of on-campus and online classes. Research activities can be carried out normally under 
each department's supervision. Safety measures must be strictly followed. 

 

- Students must wear a mask at all times while on campus, and take their temperature at least 
once a day. 
- Students must scan the QR code posted in each lecture room and sign in and out, so that their 
movements are recorded for tracing purposes. 
- Alcohol solution will be available at the entrance of each room for students to disinfect their 
hands before entering. Equipment that is shared, must also be disinfected before and after use. 
- The windows of all lecture rooms must be opened during breaks to increase ventilation. 
(Students are asked to help open/close them). Windows may also be opened during class. 
- Away from class, students must continue to practice social distancing. Hanging out in large 
groups and having conversations in poorly ventilated areas, is strictly prohibited. 
- The cafeteria will limit the number of people allowed to eat inside, but lecture rooms will be 
kept open during lunchtime for students to eat there while social distancing. 
- Resumption of extracurricular activities is now at Phase 3. Individuals and small groups can 
practice at selected facilities. Please follow the guidelines. 
- Some university-organised events can be held if conditions are deemed safe. 
- Social gatherings and part-time jobs are still partially restricted. Please pay attention to social 
distancing rules and avoid the 3Cs - closed spaces, crowded spaces and close-contact settings. 

For faculty and staff: 

- Please keep in-person meetings short and avoid having many people in the room. Where 
possible, please have meetings online. 
- Administrative services will be almost back to normal, but staff should continue to observe 
preventive measures to avoid infection. 
- Staff travelling on essential business should check for infection cases and take appropriate 
safety measures. High alert areas should be avoided. Please refer to further guidelines 
here. (pdf) 

http://work.bureau.tohoku.ac.jp/en/news/university_news/resumption_of_ECA_phase3.html
http://work.bureau.tohoku.ac.jp/en/news/images/Travel_Notes_Updated0607.pdf

